
  
 

Our Topic is ‘People Who Help Us’  

During this half term we will be learning:   

Maths  
 

We will learn to count to 5 
using concrete objects. We 
will use counters to help 
count on, and then begin to 
count back. 
We will explore subitising 
and begin to recognise the 
number of objects in a 
group without having to 
count them individually.  
We will continue to explore 
both 2D and 3D shapes.   
 

Phonics   
 

We will explore 
environmental sounds, both 
indoors and outdoors such 
as ring of a phone and 
animal sounds.  
We will begin to listen out 
for initial sounds of words 
e.g. s in sat.   

Literacy  
 

We will be reading the 
stories The Gruffalo and 
The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff.   
We will learn new 
vocabulary and retell these 
stories.  
We will explore drawing and 
writing marks for characters 
in the story. 
We will continue to work on 
recognising and tracing their 
names.  
 

Foundations of Science  
  
We will learn about plants 
and the children will be 
able to identify a plant and 
understand it is a living 
thing. Will learn about what 
a plant needs to survive 
e.g. water, light, food. 
  

  

  
 

  

Foundations of History  
  
We will be learning about 
our living history, We will 
explore memories we have 
and recount these to our 
friends. Please send a 
photo of a special memory 
your child has via Seesaw 
and we will share these with 
our class.   

Foundations of Physical 
Education  
  
To develop gross motor 
skills we will be using 
‘flappers’ to practise 
‘Squiggle while you wiggle 
dances’. The children will 
make movements with their 
arms such as up, down, 
side to side, arches and 

Our Topic this halt term is 
People Who Help Us. We 
are excited to learn about 
different people who work 
in roles to help us in our 
community. We are very 
excited to have a visit from 
a local Doctor and the local 
firefighters in a fire engine.   
We will learn about people 
that they have come across 

Foundations of Art   
  

We will be learning about 
the Artist Paul Klee. We will 
explore the different styles 
of art and have a go at 
creating our own art work 
inspired by Paul Klee.  



scoops etc. We will 
continue to encourage 
children to use the bikes 
and scooters, and trim trail 
for balancing. 
The children will continue 
to develop their fine motor 
skills by pinching and 
squeezing play dough and 
other objects. They will be 
encouraged to develop 
scissor skills and cut in 
straight lines.  

in their community such as 
shop staff, police, postal 
workers, hairdressers etc. 

Thank you for all of your continued support. Please continue to read with your child 
on a regular basis.     
 


